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To the Members 

 

Establishment of a new route for entering and going out Kurushima Kaikyo Traffic Route 

 

 

Following a series of collision accidents in Kurushima Kaikyo, new safety measures will be implemented from 10 

a.m. on 1 July 2024. For more information on the safety measures, please refer to the 6th Regional Coast Guard 

Headquarters website below as well as the the attached leaflet. 

 

6th Regional Coast Guard Headquarters website: Safety measures in the west-side entrance/exit of Kurushima Kaikyo 

Traffic Route. (Japanese only.) 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Japan Ship Owners’ Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 

 

 

Attachment: Leaflet made by Japan Coast Guard 

No.1269 

26 April 2024 

https://www.kaiho.mlit.go.jp/06kanku/safety/kurushima-keiroshitei.html
https://www.kaiho.mlit.go.jp/06kanku/safety/kurushima-keiroshitei.html





